
 
  

RFQ 22/4425 Amendment notice # 2 
 

RE: RFQ 22/4425 – [[Readvertised]-Consultancy for review of the PPPO Strategic and 
Implementation Workplan & develop a PPPO Sustainability Business Plan (5–10 years) 

 
The Pacific Community hereby gives notice that the submission deadline date for RFQ 22/4425 has 
been extended until 21 October 2022, 5pm Fiji time.  
 
The RFQ document and proposal submission form can be accessed through the link below:   
 
https://www.spc.int/procurement/tenders/readvertised-consultancy-for-review-of-the-pppo-
strategic-and-implementation \ 
 

For further information, please contact visonit@spc.int and riteng@spc.int .   
 
Date of notice: 12/10/2022 
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